
        
       

 
 
 
 
May 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
 
We thank you for your business. The QUIKRETE® Companies prides itself in working on the behalf of its 
customers to keep our costs low and our customers competitive in the marketplace.   
 
As we continue to encounter industry wide cost increases in labor, raw materials, and transportation, we 
are announcing minimum price increases of between 6% and 12%, on select products effective July 1, 
2022 for all QUIKRETE Construction Products items (QUIKRETE, SPEC MIX®, GREENCORE® and 
SAND EXPRESS™). Your local sale representative will be contacting you in the coming weeks to 
discuss your 2022 products pricing. 
 
We look forward to continuing as your business partner in the upcoming year and continuing to provide 
the quality products you have come to expect. 
 
 
Please call with any questions or concern, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dale Nehls 
National Sales Manager 
303.819.7454 
303.429.2111 
dale.nehls@quikrete.com   
 
 
 
 
        
         

 


